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Partner Lawrence M. Pearson and Senior Associate John S. Crain published an article on September 26th,
2023 about how the Southern District confirmed the broad scope of the ‘Ending Forced Arbitration Act’
by denying a motion to compel arbitration which made clear that ‘sexual harassment’ can include any
“unwanted gender-based conduct.”

Read the article here

https://www.wigdorlaw.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/9.26.23.NYLJ_.Southern-District-Confirms-Broad-Scope-of-the-‘Ending-Forced-Arbitration-Act.pdf

